













## ALL SAINTS C.E. (V.C.) FIRST SCHOOL & BUSY BEES PRE-SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr D. Elliott-Hancock

Caring, Succeeding, Flourishing, whilst carrying our values in our HEARTS I can do all things through Christ because he gives me strength. *Philippians 4:13* 

3<sup>rd</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents,

## **Meet the Teacher Meetings**

As part of our ongoing commitment to strengthening communication between home and school, we are pleased to introduce 'Meet the Teacher' Meetings, a new initiative designed to give you an overview of the year ahead for your child's class.

During these short sessions, each class teacher will share:

- An outline of the curriculum and topics for the year
- Information about any planned class trips or special events
- Expectations around reading, homework, and general routines
- An opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have

These meetings will take place in the school hall at 3:30pm and should last no longer than 30 minutes. To support attendance, children are welcome to stay in Kingfisher Club during the meeting.

The dates for each class' meeting:

- Busy Bees and Cherry Class (Nursery and Reception) Monday 8th September (Mrs Griffin)
- Oak Class (Years 1 and 2) Tuesday 9th September (Mrs Devenport)
- Rowan Class (Years 3 and 4) Friday 12th September (Mr Elliott-Hancock/Mrs Abbotts)

If you are unable to attend, please don't worry, our usual parent leaflet containing all the same information will be sent home with your child next weel.

We hope you will find these sessions helpful and informative, and we look forward to seeing many of you there.

With warm regards,

David Elliott-Hancock Headteacher